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                 Deputies Investigate Multiple Shots Fired           
 

 

Town of Salina, New York-The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a shots fired 

incident that occurred yesterday evening outside the Homewood Suites in Liverpool.  

 

Yesterday evening at approximately 11:18 pm, Sheriff’s Deputies along with members of the New York State 

Police responded to the parking lot of the Homewood Suites located at 275 Elwood David Road in the Town of 

Salina after multiple 911 calls were received reporting shots fired outside the hotel. Deputies quickly arrived on 

scene and located evidence of shots fired along with several casings.   

 

No injuries were reported and the suspects fled prior to police arriving on scene. 

 

The investigation is active and ongoing at this time. Anyone with information should call the Onondaga County 

Sheriff’s Office Tip Line at 315-435-3051 or utilize the tip411 app. 
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